
 

 
TOWN OF CHESTER 

CANCELLATION OF TOWN BOARD MEETING 
 

THE TOWN OF CHESTER Town Board Work Session meeting of Wednesday, 
September 17, 2025 has been cancelled.   
 
The next regularly scheduled Town Board meeting will be held on Wednesday, 
September 24, 2025, at 6:45PM at the Chester Town Hall, 1786 Kings Highway, 
Chester, New York 10918. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE TOWN SUPERVISOR 
TOWN OF CHESTER 
 
 
LINDA A. ZAPPALA 
TOWN CLERK 
SEPTEMBER 16, 2025 
 


